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Senator Daughtry’s MRRA Reform Bill, introduced as LD 1637, is a critically 
important piece of legislation that needs to be passed.
MRRA ought to be monitored and overseen responsibly by the State of Maine. 
However, Maine has not done a sufficient job and MRRA has turned into a 
far-too-rogue quasi-governmental organization without appropriate accountability 
mechanisms. 
MRRA has clearly acted often in ways that undermine the public’s best interest, the 
best interests of Brunswick, and Maine as a whole. 
MRRA’s lack of responsibility, environmental stewardship, and accountability has, 
and is, endangering the financial well-being of both Brunswick as a town and the 
State of Maine. 
For these, and for many additional reasons, MRRA needs to be restructured, and 
appropriate accountability measures need to be pub in place. 
Therefore, please pass Senator Daughtry’s LD 1637 legislation as a step in the right 
direction. 


